
To: #HQ-DCD PP&E White Paper Review 
Subject: late submission on white paper review from Cllr. veronica Cawley 
 
I wish to make a short submission on the white paper 
 
in recent years I have noted with concern the increasing pressure placed on 
low income countries to grow crops for the production of bio-fuel. 
 
the promotion of sustainable bio-fuels economies should be encouraged but not 
at the expense of the welfare and ability of people to provide for themselves. 
 
Can you please consider the above as part of the review 
 
 
kind regards 
 
 
 
-- 
Yours truly 
 
Cllr. Veronica Cawley 
 


